
CATA FREE Rides Initiative 

 

All regular bus services (including 
the Mall Bus, Beverly Shuttle, & 

Seasonal Summer Services) and all 
paratransit services will be free 

from November 29, 2024 through 
December 31, 2025 funded 

through a Mass State Legislature 
grant. 

 

Please Note: CATA On Demand will continue to 
collect fares and is not included in this 

initiative. 

 


